
PSHE and RSHE

It's a statutory requirement for all primary schools to 
have an RSE policy (see page 11 of DfE statutory 

guidance for Relationships, Sex and Health Education). 
The policy can be a stand-alone or part of a PSHE 

policy. A PSHE policy is not statutory, but is 
recommended and many schools prefer to combine this 

with their statutory RSE policy because of the inter-
related content of RSHE and PSHE.







































































I teach Reception…
• We had a letter from Sam (our puppet) whose dad changed his job 

and he changed school – he felt sad and we helped him to feel better
• Sam moved school and some of the children wouldn't let him play –

we helped him with ideas
• Sam found it hard to share sometimes so we helped him
• We drew pictures, we wrote lists, we talked and shared ideas, we 

used role play to explore Sam’s feelings and our own
• Finally we had a kindness party where we celebrated our learning and 

the help we had given Sam – we discussed everything we had 
achieved and then had party food and party games with Sam and we 
all shared our celebrations!



Staff training 16th November 
2021

Our SCARF link will visit school and 
meet our staff and deliver training on 

the delivery and assessment of our 
RSHE/PSHE programme



Scarf visits our school to meet our 
children - 17th November 2021

Our SCARF link will visit school and meet our 
children and deliver workshops to support 

and complement the delivery of our 
RSHE/PSHE programme



Scarf visits our school to meet our 
with our children - 17th November 

2021
9-10 Year 2 Healthy Eating
Assembly – KS2 meet Harold
11-12 Year 3 Meet the brain- Qualities of friends
1245 – 130pm Reception Meet Healthy Harold
130pm – 230pm Year 1 Healthy Eating
3pm Parents workshop with food tasting provided by 
our kitchen staff and a free care club for your children 














